
 

 

Ref: HHU/NAR/YR9movetoKS4Evening 

1st April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Invitation to the "Moving to Key Stage 4" Evening – Thursday 24th April 2025 

We are delighted to invite you and your child to our "Moving to Key Stage 4" evening on Thursday 24th 
April. This important event has been designed to support both students and their families in preparing 
for the transition to Key Stage 4 (KS4). 

The evening will provide an opportunity for students to gain a clearer understanding of the choices 
available to them and for parents to learn about the expectations of KS4 learning. 

The event will include the following: 

1. A presentation in Form Groups: We will begin with a presentation in form groups to explain the 
timeline for the KS4 options process, outline the next steps, and address any questions you may 
have about our KS4 curriculum and provision. 
 

2. An options Marketplace: Following the presentations, parents and students will have the 
chance to explore a “marketplace” of different option subjects. Teachers from each department 
will be available to provide insight into the content and expectations of their subjects, helping 
you and your child choose the best pathway for their interests, strengths, and future 
aspirations. 
 

We strongly encourage all Year 9 students and their parents/carers to attend this event, as it plays a 
crucial role in ensuring a smooth and informed transition into KS4. 

Thursday 24th April 2025              6.00pm – 8.00pm            Please sign in at the Foyer near the Hall 

Please book your place using the link below: 

https://forms.gle/TQFgwKVNPWGYHTb67 

If you have any questions prior to the event, please do not hesitate to contact me. We look forward to 
welcoming you to what promises to be an informative and engaging evening. 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs H Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

https://forms.gle/TQFgwKVNPWGYHTb67

